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Mr Christopher  

Wolfe

OBJ2013/8265/P 03/02/2014  13:04:20 I’m writing in response to the planning application Ref: 2013/8265/P (Bewlay House) and want to 

express my concerns. I am the owner of Flat 5, 36 Jamestown Road (The Iceworks) and share a wall 

with the Bewlay House. I’m very concerned with the planning applications to extend the height and the 

canal side balconies.

Regarding the balconies and canal side extension – I strongly object to any changes that would extend 

the Bewlay house further onto the canal. Given I share a wall and my balcony is on the canal, this will 

be very disruptive to views, light, privacy, property value and personal living during the renovations. 

The current fa&#231;ade including the Iceworks and Bewlay make a straight border to the canal and 

should be left unchanged. This is my prime objection as it will destroy my outside living space.

 

I am also concerned with the height extension, as all flats along the canal suffer from natural sunlight 

and any height extension will severely disrupt this. Attempts by the new flats across the canal on Oval 

Road were rejected recently for the same reason and we do not want a precedent set by allowing for 

taller buildings. 

Kindest Regards,

Chris Wolfe &amp; Leila Martine Wolfe

 

Owner

36 Jamestown Road

Flat 5, The Iceworks

London, NW1 7BY

07540690384

36 Jamestown 

Road

Flat 5

The IceWorks

NW17BY

Professor Michele  

I  Dische

OBJ2013/8265/P 04/02/2014  10:35:20 We have objected to features of the previous application for planning permission and now object to 

features of the present one. The Ice works Management Committee have gathered comments and the 

Chairman has prepared a detailed document which we entirely support.

Michele and Stan Dische

11/36 Jamestown Road

NW1 7BY

11/36 Jamestown 

Rd

NW1 7BY
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Mr Allan S Wilson 

Resident

OBJ2013/8265/P 06/02/2014  17:54:30 I wish to raise the following objections to this proposed scheme.

1/ it appears to breach the height limit of the adjacent buildings, the Holiday Inn and 34 and 36 

Jamestown Road

2/ it seems to unnecessarily push out further toward the canal potentially reducing the amenity of the 

balconies at 36 Jamestown Road

3/ it is destroying employment in the area at a time when the employment situation may be more 

vulnerable because of disruptions caused by the HS1 link around the Stables and along the north side of 

the canal

4/ There is potential noise pollution from the proposed mechanical services to be located on the roof.

5/ the extra construction work involved may add to what will already be difficult access and circulation 

if it coincides at all with HS1 Link

Please notify me of the Committee date

13 Iceworks

36 Jamestown 

Road

London

NW1 7BY
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